
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 5, 2023 

Contact: Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s Office 

810-732-7870 

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org 

 

Temporary closure on Farrand Rd. 

Montrose Twp., Michigan. --- 

Farrand Rd. between Marshall Rd. and McKinley Rd. will be closed from Friday, September 8 

through Monday, September 18 for a Genesee County Drain Commission project. The detour will 

take drivers from McKinley Rd. to Vienna Rd. to Marshall Rd. and vice versa. Motorists should 

allow additional time to reach their destination. If you have questions, please contact Genesee 

County Drain Commission, at 810-732-7870. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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